
From: samadmin@sam.gov <samadmin@sam.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

markplowden@scstatehouse.govmarkplowden@scstatehouse.gov 
McGill, Yanceyymcgill@aging.sc.gov

CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 
markplowden@scstatehouse.govmarkplowden@scstatehouse.gov 
McGill, Yanceyymcgill@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2016 10:49:28 AM
Subject: Registration Activated for SOUTH CAROLINA, STATE OF / 620801295 / 4BLM8

This email was sent by an automated administrator. Please do not reply to this message.

Dear John Yancey McGill, Mark Plowden, Tony Kester,

Congratulations! The registration for SOUTH CAROLINA, STATE OF / 620801295 / 4BLM8 is now active in the U.S.
federal government's System for Award Management (SAM). If you did not provide a CAGE code during the registration
process, one has been assigned and is provided above.
You are now eligible for contracts, assistance awards, and to do business with the federal government as determined by 
your Entity's profile. Important: The Periodic Update Requirement Date for the registration is 08-FEB-17. You must renew 
the registration by this date to remain active.
In addition, you may continue to invite additional users by following the below steps:
* Login to SAM using a valid Username and Password
* Select “Manage Entity Users” from the left-hand navigation menu
* Select “Invite User” from the left-hand navigation menu
* Select the desired Entity
* Provide invitee's email address
* Assign Role(s) to be associated with the user account
* Click Submit

All invitees will receive an email message from SAM with instructions on how to complete the process.

For assistance, please contact the Federal Service Desk at www.fsd.gov or by telephone at 866-606-8220 (toll free) or at 
334-206-7828 (internationally).

Thank you,
The System for Award Management (SAM) Administrator
${EMAIL_URL_TO_SAM_HOMEPAGE}
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